Dear Seoul National University College of Medicine Alumni Association,

I am sincerely honored to have been selected as a recipient of the 2021-2022 Seoul National
University College of Medicine Alumni Association of North American scholarship. Thank you
for your generosity, which will support me in my path towards my higher education.

Currently, I am enjoying my studies, especially in my chemistry courses, and have recently
become a member of Citizen Science Health and Diversity with a position on the STEM
Outreach committee. I plan on volunteering at the Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta while looking
at research opportunities throughout the semester. The financial assistance you have provided
will be of great help to me in paying my education expenses, and it will allow me to concentrate
on my studies and journey towards success.

For my second semester at Emory University, I will without a doubt continue as a more humble,
selfless, and persevering student. I look forward to giving back to the greater community in the
future, and I truly thank you for your confidence and willingness to help me achieve my goals.

Sincerely,
Anna Son



